Volunteers'  Report for AGM of South Wonston TTC 
18th September 2015
We have been grateful for the voluntary support from our Coaches, our Secretary and our Volunteers’ Coordinator on Thursdays and Fridays.  Also for the time generously given up by members of the Winchester League at the Primary Schools League and the Junior Umpires qualification evening as well as the various junior tournaments held throughout the year.  We were delighted that all members present on the night passed their Junior Umpires Award with flying colours, thanks to Adrian Reeves and other helpers that evening.  
We would also like to thank Parents and Adult players for helping with setting up and clearing away and for their help with transportation to League matches, National Junior League and National Cadet League.
Every Thursday and Friday night it is necessary for 11 tables and all the equipment  to be set up and cleared away.  It is not possible to do this without the help of the Parents and the players.  We would ask all players and parents (where appropriate) to be at coaching at 6.15 pm for the 6.30 pm session in order to help set up.  I have a sign up list and would ask you all to help out in this way.  It is also necessary to put away all the equipment used at the end of the session and I would ask all players and parents to be in the hall at 8.45 pm in order to help clear away.  Again a sign up list is available.
Thank-you.
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